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Dear Committee Secretary

As taxpayers we are writing to outline our support for the proposed $750 million stadium
at Macquarie Point.

Whilst the AFL shouldn’t be making Tasmanians pay for a stadium, in order to obtain an
AFL state team it is in our best interests to build one. Given the AFL are prepared to
provide some funding toward it and hopefully the Federal government also, it will provide
financial opportunities for tourist and local uses for many years to come, bringing a lot of
money into the state.

A modern purpose built stadium able to be used for many other purposes including various
sports, music concerts etc should be built in Hobart, the capital city of our state.

Kind regards
Trevor Clark





